
Submitter: Daniel Harris 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SB774 

Every dollar you hold in your hands is in trust.   This money belongs to the people, 

and its best and greatest use if by the for the people.   Oregon citizens know best 

how to spend their money, which is why the kicker law was enacted.   It looks like 

"free" money, but only a idiot believes in that concept.    There is no "surplus money" 

in Oregon.   It belongs to the citizens/ the taxpayers.   Give it back, NOW and stop 

this theft. 


